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Don’t let your ISO Registration expire. 
 
ISO 9001/14001 Registrations need to be transitioned to the 2015 edition of the applicable ISO 

standard by September 15, 2018.  

 

If your audit is scheduled between July 2017 and May 2018, please ensure that you have 

implemented the applicable requirements of the current edition of the ISO Standard. This will be 

your last opportunity to be audited to the 2015 edition(s) before the expiration date of your 

Certificate of Registration.  

 

Please be advised that the process of transitioning organizations takes time.  The process can take 

several months from the audit, to the audit review and allowing organizations time to respond to 

nonconformities, to the time that it takes API to make the certification decision.  Additionally, a re-

audit may be required, which may take the same amount of time. 

 
Registrations that are not transitioned on September 15, 2018 will expire. 

 

Be prepared for your next audit. 

 

Together, we can Power Past Impossible! 

 

 

API Monogram/APIQR 

certification@api.org | www.api.org/monogram  

 

https://powerpastimpossible.org/
mailto:certification@api.org
http://www.api.org/monogram

